
** CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT ** 
 

SURVEY FOR THE APRIL 2023 PILOT BID LETTINGS 
 
 
 

MDOT is collecting feedback on the pilot lettings held on April 7th and April 12th, 2023.  These 
lettings piloted the process of providing a financial rating range, along with the required work 
classification(s), rather than the actual financial rating, for each advertised project.  In addition, 
the Eligible Bidders List was not published for either letting. 
 
Please take a few minutes and complete the survey: 
 
https://www.research.net/r/VNCDGS3 
 
This survey will close at 5:00 p.m. on Monday, May 8th. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.research.net/r/VNCDGS3

